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Division of Human Resources Memorandum 

 
 

 

TO: Randy Liepa, Ph.D 

 Superintendent 

  

FROM: Cynthia E. DeMan 

 Director of Personnel 

 

DATE: March 27, 2013 

    

SUBJECT: Policy Agenda Item – Committee of the Whole 

 

 

 

 

Please consider adding the discussion of draft policy to the Committee of the Whole agenda 

scheduled for April 8, 2013. The draft policy will address changes and/or revisions to Board Policy 

BHA, Board of Operations, Code of Ethics. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


